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Welcome to Genie's 'Public Information' newsletter 
Please forward this email to anyone you feel may also like to receive these newsletters

Streatley (and all of Berkshire) has moved into Covid Tier 4 – 'Stay at
Home' – with effect from 00.01 on Sunday 20 December 

Goring and South Stoke (and all of Oxfordshire) remain in Tier 2 for the
moment
  

Streatley Alert Level has changed 

Restrictions are Tier 4           

Goring & South Stoke Alert Level
is HIGH 

Restrictions are Tier 2

As at 20 December 2020
 

LOCAL UPDATE – COVID-19 
From 

The Villages Helpline @ Q1F 
 

people living in Streatley must stay at home (apart from limited legal exemptions)
people living in Streatley can only meet one other person from another household in an
outdoor public space
You MUST work from home if you can; but may travel to work if it is not possible.
People in Goring and Streatley and South Stoke should not enter or leave tier 4
areas
People living in Streatley must not stay away overnight from home.
You must not travel abroad except for limited exceptions such as for work purposes
FOR CHRISTMAS: those living in tier 4 areas should not mix with anyone outside their
own household at Christmas, though support bubbles will remain in place for those at
particular risk of loneliness or isolation.

  
Goring and South Stoke remain on High Alert, Tier Two restrictions. However, there are
some changes:

people living in Goring and South Stoke are being asked to stay local (and especially not
travel into tier 4)
FOR CHRISTMAS: for Goring and South Stoke the Christmas rules allowing up to three
households to meet will now be limited to Christmas Day only, rather than the five days
as previously set out.

  
FOR NEW YEAR: there will be no relaxation on 31 December, so people must not break the
rules at New Year and must stick to their tier rules. 

THIS IS EMERGING NEWS. AS MORE INFORMATION BECOMES AVAILABLE IT WILL BE
PUT IT ON THE WEBSITE: 
 

www.goringandstreatley.org 
 

The Villages Helpline @ Q1F – 01491 525 639 or info@goringandstreatleyhelpline.co.uk 
Get advice or help. The answerphone may be on, but someone will call you back as fast as possible,
during the daytime.

 

To comment on any of these stories please email contact@genienews.org 
To send in news items, use news@genienews.org 

Public Information reports on important, or sometimes urgent, news relevant to a particular village or
cluster of villages. There is no specific publication schedule, as it goes out ‘as and when’ the information
justifies a newsletter.  If you have any important news or information you would like to submit to
Genie for consideration, please email it to the editor using news@genienews.org. 

If you like receiving this information and feel that others will benefit, please forward to others and
encourage them to subscribe.  Also, to ensure you consistently receive the e-mails it is suggested that you
either 'whitelist' subscribe@genienews.org or add us to your contact list. 

More details on Genie newsletters here.
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